
DynaMecX 2.0
DynaMecX 2.0, our flagship departmental fest, concluded today with a resounding success. The two-day fest
organized on 21st and 22nd of November witnessed an overwhelming participation, more than 200
registrations, from mechanical engineering students and beyond.

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to Prof. Ayaz Hassan (A.H) Moon, Dean of Academic Affairs,
and Dr. Ruman Bashir, Dean of the School of Engineering and Technology who graced us with their presence at
the inaugural ceremony.

Huge thanks to Prof. Sheikh Javed, Dean of Research, Mr. Sameer Wazir, Finance Officer, and Dr. Asifa Baba,
Dean of Students, for their presence at the valedictory ceremony, adding prestige to the occasion.

We are grateful to each and every student who coordinated and participated, shaping the events into a
memorable success. We also appreciate the efforts of our dedicated faculty members who ensured the seamless
execution of diverse events.

As the Department of Mechanical Engineering, we're committed to our students and excited to continue
organizing such impactful events in the future.

Thank you all for contributing to the success of Dynamics 2.0!


